LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

28, Guild Street, Aberdeen

2nd September, 1959.

Telephone : No, 20141

r

"TYNECASTLE" No. 34245 in R.B. : XPPQ/ g

With reference to the Special Survey which
became due in November last, we have to inform you
that, since the preparatory examination held on the lst May
of this year, nothing further has been done towards the
survey as all work has been suspended and we have not yet
been acquainted with the Owners' intentions.

Dear Sir,
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This ship is still laid up at Peterhead and
the Owners have been advised that the Main Boiler
Survey became due last month, the Screwshaft Survey
becomes due this month and that the ship has not
i been surveyed in drydock since September 1956. A
% reply has been received stating that no action is
being taken meantime.

Yours faithfully,

THE

SURVEYORS »

The Secretary,

LONDON .

Lloyd's Register

Foundation
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